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May 3, 2022 

Permit Denial 

RE: Permit Application #PRSMS20210109  

In accordance with the City’s recent review letter dated April 20, 2022, a resubmittal of the above 

referenced Small Cell permit application was not received by May 2nd, 2022.  As a result, the City’s 

Development Services Director has DENIED the above referenced permit application due to the 

following outstanding items that failed to meet City standards for approval: 

Engineering Civil Review  

• Verify-25" dia BC used in Calcs  [Plans; Sht F-1] 

• Verify-3'6 Pier dia; 36in dia horiz ties per calcs.  [Plans; F-1] 

• Verify-25-in dia BC used in Calcs  [WATCM-050-F; Sht 15] 

• Verify-3'6 Pier dia; 36in dia horiz ties per calcs.  [WATCM-050-F; Sht 15] 

 

Planning Review  

• The Site License Addendum was incorrectly completed and missing required information.  

Please refer to Rachael Brown’s email dated April 27, 2022 for which outlined the missing items. 

 

If you wish to continue with the proposed scope of work, please reapply through the City’s Permit Portal 

and pay all appropriate fees.  If you wish to appeal this decision, please reference PMC 20.59.050 (4) (I). 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jeffrey S. Wilson, AICP 

Director, Development & Permitting Services 

City of Puyallup 
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